
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE:  17 MARCH 2025 

 

TRANSPORT & LOGISTICS COMMITTEE CONVENES PUBLIC HEARING ON MARINE 

OIL POLLUTION BILL  

Portfolio Committee of Transport and Logistics, chaired by Honourable Gregory 

Schneeman will convene a public hearing on the Marine Oil Pollution (Preparedness, 

Response and Cooperation) Bill at the Auditorium in the Gauteng Legislature on 

Tuesday, 18th March 2025 at 13h00. 

Marine Oil Pollution (Preparedness, Response and Cooperation) Bill [B10-2022] seeks 

to give effect to the International Convention on Oil Pollution Preparedness, Response 

and Cooperation of 1990 and to provide for matters connected therewith. In summary, 

the Bill provides for the processes to regulate, manage the preparedness and response 

to major marine oil pollution incidents at national level and as well as cooperation with 

other countries as necessary and appropriate. 
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The public hearing will be streamed live as follows: 

YouTube: https://youtube.com/live/lJP8NyW-sg8?feature=share 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/share/1DfaNZv8TZ/ 

Members of the media are invited to attend the public hearing. 

ISSUED BY THE GPL’S COMMUNICATIONS UNIT ON BEHALF OF CHAIRPERSON OF 

TRANSPORT AND LOGISTICS PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE, HON. GREGORY 

SCHNEEMANN  

For more information and interview requests please contact: Mr Abe Mokoka on 

079 882 5425 email: amokoka@gpl.gov.za 
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